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Good afternoon, 

Please place the attached emails in Docket No. 20210015. 

Hannah E. Barker 
Executive Assistant to Chairman Clark 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee. FL 32399 
(850) 413-6004 
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Lisa Smith

From: christiane tatro <claudinepoupard@att.net>
Sent: Wednesday, September 29, 2021 12:29 PM
To: Office of Chairman Clark
Subject: We Can't Afford Higher Rates from FPL

Chairman Gary Clark, 

I am writing as a concerned Florida resident and customer of Florida Power & Light (FPL). I 

received notification that FPL intends to increase rates for customers like me. I am urging you 

to rethink this decision and not increase our bills.  

This past year has been extremely challenging financially for many people in the state of 

Florida. A rate increase is the last thing we need, especially for vulnerable folks who may be 

on a fixed income or struggling to find work.  

I urge you to reconsider this rate increase. 

christiane tatro  

claudinepoupard@att.net  

345 needle blvd.  

merritt island, Florida 32953 
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Lisa Smith

From: Margaret Kamps <info@email.actionnetwork.org>
Sent: Wednesday, September 29, 2021 11:53 AM
To: Office of Chairman Clark
Subject: We Can't Afford Higher Rates from FPL

Chairman Gary Clark, 

I am writing as a concerned Florida resident and customer of Florida Power & Light (FPL). I 

received notification that FPL intends to increase rates for customers like me. I am urging you 

to rethink this decision and not increase our bills.  

This past year has been extremely challenging financially for many people in the state of 

Florida. A rate increase is the last thing we need, especially for vulnerable folks who may be 

on a fixed income or struggling to find work.  

I urge you to reconsider this rate increase. 

Margaret Kamps  

pegkamps79@gmail.com  

919nwfork rd Stuart Florida  

Stuart, Florida 34994 

 

  

 

 




